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2024 ADVISEMENT 

 
 
KEY RESULT AREA: Swine Health                 ADVISEMENT NUMBER:  2024– A5  
 
 
SUBMITTED BY: Minnesota Pork Board 
 
 
SUBJECT MATTER:  National Disease Indemnity Program   
 
 
MOTION:  The National Pork Board in collaboration with interested parties, continues to work towards 

establishing a clear, concise, and properly designed Foreign Animal Disease indemnity 
program that addresses current gaps in federal programs for Foreign Animal Disease 
responses. 

Passed 
****************************************************************************************** 

Rationale:  
It is critical to both the future of the U.S. pork industry and FAD response planning that producers 
have confidence in the indemnity structure and are aware of how valuation and payment policies will 
work before an outbreak occurs. Ensuring that indemnity programs are clear, concise, and properly 
designed will allow pork producers to be fairly indemnified without added uncertainty following an 
outbreak. 
 
 


